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In case of resignation to accept another position each teacher is required to give to the 
Superintendent a written notice of at least four weeks.  Many systems, New Shoreham included, 
when determining the start date for a teacher being hired away from another system, extend the 
courtesy of this notice period to that system.  This is especially critical when it occurs in late 
August.  A teacher leaving New Shoreham should aggressively inquire about the hiring system’s 
policy.  Failure to comply with this requirement may reflect negatively on the Superintendent’s 
recommendation of the teacher in the future. 
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